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MESSAGE TO THE UBB COMMUNITY 
 

Considering the decrease in the number of SARS-CoV-2 coronavirus infections in 
Cluj County and the relaxation measures set out in Decision No 7/8.02.2021 of the Cluj 
County Emergency Situations Committee, please consider the following: 

The public catering units of UBB (Casa Universitarilor Restaurant and Hasdeu 
Cafeteria) are reopening as of 10 February 2021, without exceeding the 30% limits of the 
maximum space capacity, in accordance with article 2 let. c)-f) of Decision No 
2/13.01.2021 of the Cluj County Emergency Situations Committee, in full compliance 
with all prevention and protection measures in place to reduce the risks of spreading the 
virus. 

The COVID-19 food service protocol for student canteens and cafeterias 
(Addendum 8 to Administrative Council Decision No. 14.115/28.09.2020 as amended by 
Administrative Council Decision 14.705/6.10.2020) remains in force throughout the state 
of alert. 

Note that the open hours will remain unchanged for the public. 

We assure the academic community of UBB that the safety of the University 
students and staff is a top priority and that, depending on the evolution of the situation 
and the decisions of the central authorities, we will take all necessary measures. 

 
 

Babeș-Bolyai University of Cluj-Napoca Executive Board 
 
 

Cluj-Napoca, 10 February 2021 
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